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I want to make sure that members of ICI’s Compliance Advisory Committee are aware of
the date for our next in-person joint meeting of ICI’s CCO Committee and Compliance
Advisory Committee.  This meeting will take place in Washington, DC on Wednesday, May
18th from 9:00 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. As in the past, the meeting will be held the day before the
start of ICI’s Compliance Programs Conference, which will be held on May 19-20th in
Washington, D.C.

A month or so before the meeting, I’ll send an email to the Committee soliciting items for
the meeting agenda.  I will also send an email letting you know when registration for the
Conference has opened.  While there is no charge for attending the Committee meeting,
there is a registration fee for conference attendees.

Please add these dates to your calendar.  If you have any questions or if I can be of any
assistance to you, please let me know.  I look forward to seeing you in May!

 

Tamara K. Salmon
Associate General Counsel
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